M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
May 2, 2018 
RE:
Bus Request – Children Inc.
We have received a request from Children Inc. for the use of buses for 5 field trips for their summer program:
June 14 – AJ Jolly Park

June 29 – Danbarry Cinemas

July 3 – Benton Farms

July 17 – NKU-Planetarium

July 26 – Boone Arboretum

I recommend the board approve the use of buses, as presented.


Mike Poiry


Assistant Superintendent
